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April 2025 
Dear Prospective Candidate 
 

Expression of Interest for KS1 Class Teacher. Maternity Cover 
 
Thank you for showing interest in joining our team at Lyngford Park Primary & Nursery.  
 
Please call us to make an appointment to have a tour and discussion about the role. We are looking for an 
excellent Key Stage 1 teacher who will be able to provide high quality provision for our children, in the early 
stages of their teaching career. We are a diverse community and fully inclusive school. No two days are the 
same, yet we always strive for high standards in all we do! Although it is initially a Maternity Cover, depending 
on opportunities, we may be able to help you beyond the initial contract.  
 
We have amazing grounds and a wonderful staff team. Our children are a joy to work with and they bring 
energy and challenge to enable you to further develop your skills.  They deserve to be given a provision to 
allow them to flourish and be prepared for their future. In return, we will ensure you continue your own 
professional development and evolve as an effective practitioner. In recent years, we have successfully 
appointed ECTs who are now flourishing and are excellent practitioners and we hope to recruit more 
professionals as they start their career in teaching. 
 
The successful candidate will be creative, hard-working, resilient and possess boundless enthusiasm and 
energy to capture children’s interest and attention.  We have a broad range of needs, and some children 
require a more tailored provision, but everyone deserves to achieve and succeed. We are a diverse school 
with families representing countries around the world.  
 
All children want to achieve! The key is simply to find the most appropriate methods for them to help them 
develop and improve their skills. We will also require someone who possesses high standards and able to 
inspire pupils to achieve beyond their targets. 
 
Still interested? Please call us to arrange a visit so we can show you what we have to offer.  You will be 
unlikely to be shortlisted if you don’t come for a tour and meet us before you apply. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Nick Arnold 
Headteacher 
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